
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
 

                                                             August 31, 2010 
 
 
G.I.G., Inc. 
P. O. Box 88336 
Sioux Falls, South Dakota  57109 
 
       Re: DKCPL-LP, Rapid City, South Dakota 
        Facility ID No. 127551 
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
 By letter dated August 17, 2010, the staff cancelled the license for low power television station 
KCPL-LP, Rapid City, South Dakota pursuant to Section 312(g) of the Communications Act because 
Commission records indicated that the station had been silent since August 12, 2005. G.I.G., Inc., the 
licensee of the station, filed a timely petition for reconsideration and submitted a copy of an August 14, 
2006 letter it had filed notifying the Commission that the station resumed broadcast operations on August 
10, 2006.  In view of the foregoing, the petition for reconsideration IS GRANTED and the license IS 
REINSTATED. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Hossein Hashemzadeh 
        Associate Chief, Video Division 
        Media Bureau 
 
cc: Aaron P. Shainis, Esq. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


